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Richard Fry

Comments on 2014/4674/P

For and on Behalf of Mr Richard Fry

Dear Mr Quinn,

Comments on 2014/4674/P

| am a Director of the freeholder, Diamondpool Ltd, of 98/100 Leather Lane and wish to object to the planning application

for the following reasons;

Height of the proposed dew
Loss of light

Loss of privacy

Potential noise from the oul
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Regards,

Richard Fry

Director, Diamondpool Ltd
Kind Regards

Danielle

elopment

tdoor space created.

{4 ; Danielle Savage | Property Manager
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